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January 9th, 1941,

Messrs, The Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Kobe

Dear S8irs,

S/S "TAKAQ MARU"

The present serves to advise you that the above-
mentioned vessel of our Company, which has been classed by your
institute is decided to be removed from the Lloyd's class forth
with and we shall take it a favour 1f you would kindly take
necessary sakes with your headquarter that she be so wit hdrawn
from your clagsification. We very much regret to state but the

in your proceduree with your headquarter,

Commending the foregoing to your immediate attention,
and thanking you in advance for your valued assistance, we
remain,

Yours very truly,

KARASAKI KISEN KAISHA

5Y:0A

AL ENALCA L

00T L6 -007353 ~apA8



